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Gallup Human Services Department Office Moving to New Location    
 

Santa Fe, New Mexico – The McKinley County Income Support Division (ISD) field office is moving to 
a new location beginning tomorrow. The new address is 3006 East Highway 66, Gallup, NM 87301. The 
new telephone number is 505 726-7600, toll free 1 800 825-7422, fax 505 726-7650. 
 
Also moving from their old office at 3907 E. Aztec to the new location is the New Mexico State 
University (NMSU) New Mexico Works Program. The new phone number is (505) 726-7649 or (505) 
726-7653 
  
Both offices will be closed tomorrow (Nov. 20, 2008) for the move and will re-open at the new location 
for limited services on Friday, Nov. 21, 2008. Both offices will begin their first day of full services to 
clients at their new location on Monday, Nov. 24, 2008. 
 
The McKinley County ISD office serves about 10,000 families, living both on and off the Navajo and 
Zuni reservations. These services include food stamps, low income home heating assistance, financial 
assistance from the Temporary Assistance for Needing Families (TANF) program and health care through 
Medicaid. The New Mexico Works program helps families receiving financial assistance to find work or 
get ready to work through work readiness training.   
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